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ELECTION DAY REMINDER

Below is sample text that you can use to remind your U.S. employees to vote on November 5, 2024. 



FROM: Employer 
TO: All Employees 
SUBJECT: Make Your Voice Heard This Election Day

Dear Team,

As Election Day approaches, we want to remind each of you of the powerful role you play in shaping our future, both within our industry and our broader community. Voting is a fundamental part of our democracy, and your participation is crucial.

We encourage everyone to take the time to vote on Election Day – Tuesday, November 5. Every vote is a building block for our future, and yours is especially impactful. 

For additional resources, I encourage you to visit www.nwagc.org/vote for links to voters guide and ballot drop location.

Your voice is your vote, and by casting it, you help shape the policies that affect our industry and our community. Don’t miss out on this chance to make a difference!

Thank you for taking the time to participate in this important process. 

Sincerely,

[Name]
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